
Notice of Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Hearing Board of Westtown Township, Chester County, will hold a 
public hearing on Thursday, May 16, 2019 commencing at 6:30 PM at the Stokes Auditorium at the 
Township building, 1039 Wilmington Pike (US Route 202), this Township. 

Immediately after the close of the public hearing the Board will hold a public meeting to consider and 
possibly act upon the said application and conduct such other business as may properly come before it. 

The purpose of the hearing is to receive evidence and public comment concerning the application of 
Marshal and Carolyn Bingham, who seek a special exception and such other relief by way of variance, 
interpretation or such other relief as may be necessary and available to conduct swimming instruction to 
developmentally challenged children in their outdoor swimming pool as a major home occupation. 

The subject of this application is known as 931 Sage Road, West Chester PA 19382, and is described on 
the maps of the Assessor of Chester County as parcel 67 –1 – 4.24. The premises are located in an area 
designated on the Zoning Map of Westtown Township as lying within an R2 Residential Zoning District. 

A full copy of the application and explanatory material is on file with the Township where the same may 
be viewed without cost during normal business hours and copies thereof made at the cost of 
transcription. 

All persons interested may be present and give testimony if they so desire. 

Any person requiring assistance by reason of handicap or disability and desiring to attend said hearing 
should contact the Township zoning officer in advance the hearing at (610)692-1930 during normal 
business hours. 

 
William Ethridge 
Zoning Officer 


